
 

 

 
 

9 July 2020 
 

 

Dates set for reopening of Gladstone Aquatic Centre and Mount Larcom 
swimming pool 
 
Gladstone Regional Council (GRC) is pleased to advise the Gladstone Aquatic Centre will reopen 
from Friday 17 July.  
 
Both Council facilities, operated by BlueFit Group, were closed in March as a proactive measure 
against the ongoing Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) health emergency. 
 
The Mount Larcom swimming pool will reopen on 19 September, the first day of the September 
school holidays. 
 
Council thanks residents and BlueFit Group for their ongoing patience while these facilities have 
been closed and looks forward to seeing these valued community assets in use once again. 
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